
2012 QUALIFIED TRIBUNAL ( TRC )

Tribunales de Reproductores Calificados 2012

Dear Breeders,

Please be informed that all those who are interested in participating in 
a possible 2012 TRC ( a/k/a Tribunal For Qualified Breeding Stock ) 
must send a written request to the USPRE office in Wellington, Florida 
no later than April 15th 2012 to be considered for the current calen-
dar year. 

The request must include the full names of the horses ( as it appears 
on their Carta ), their Codigo numbers as well as their physical loca-
tion.

Please do not hesitate to call should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Tanya M. Duffey

Stud Book Administrator

LGstudbook@usprea.com

        TEL: (786) 264-1108	 	 FAX: (786) 999-8617
	

11360 FORTUNE CIRCLE, E5 , WELLINGTON FLORIDA 33414


